
It’s been a busy week here at Brindishe Lee! Year 6 took part in
the National Vegetarian Cook Along, making empanadas and
cookies on Monday. Thank you so much to Cook School for the
free recipe boxes! Year 6 also enjoyed a Transport for London
Citizenship workshop on Thursday, learning lots of rules and
safety advice for using public transport. 

Year 1 to 6 learned valuable lessons in their online safety
workshops on Tuesday from the Breck Foundation. We hope you
found the parent workshop useful. Online safety is taught in
every lesson involving using the internet, but it’s great to have a
focused workshop to ensure everyone stays safe online. 

Year 1 enjoyed their visit to The Good Shepherd Church. They got
to see the view from the pulpit and learned about baptism in the
Christian faith. 

Year 5 were commended on their exemplary behaviour whilst at
their Mini First Aider’s workshop at Brindishe Manor on Tuesday
afternoon. They learned lots of important skills and had a lot of
fun! 
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What is happening in the first week
back? 

It’s a big week for sports as Year 4, 5 and 6 head to the Alex
Yee Ladywell Arena for their sports day on Thursday 5  June.
Year 6 will support Years 1, 2 and 3 at their sports day in Manor
House Gardens on Friday 6  June. 
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We will think about male role models in a Father’s Day themed
assembly on Monday, and celebrate the birthday of Millicent  
Fawcett, the British suffragist, on Wednesday. 
Our Girls’ Football Team have their first tournament at St
Dunstan’s on Wednesday- good luck girls! 
Our school photographer will be in on Monday, Tuesday and
Wednesday. 



Attendance 
Well done Year 4! Only 3 minutes of learning time lost!

Important Dates

2024/2025 Parent/Carer Survey
Recently we posted on Weduc an update of everything we have done this year, since the

2023/2024 parent/carer survey.
After half term we will be sending you a link to our 2024/25 Parent/Carer Survey. This is
a very important way for us to find out what you think about our school. Please look out
for it during the first week back and take some time to answer the questions. Thank you.

Payments: Please pay any money owing for music or Year 5 First Aid on Parent Portal by Tuesday 27  May.
This will really help the admin team as we transfer over to Arbor. (See email sent today.)  
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Permissions: Please fill in the permissions and lunch options on WEDUC for the Sports Days and the Year 6
Bank of England trip.
Year 5 parents/ carers: Keep an eye on Weduc as all the information about swimming will come out on
Monday. 

Important Information From the Office

We hope you're all looking forward to the
sponsored walk on 7th June. Sponsorship forms
are available at school if you didn't pick one up

earlier this week.

In collaboration with Sapore Vero we are running
another pizza kit event on 20th June. They will go
on sale on Monday 2nd June for two weeks only.
Pizza kits can be collected after school on Friday

20th June.

Enjoy the half term!

Our school photographer will be in on 2 , 3  and 4  June to take individual, sibling and whole
class photos
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Better Leisure Centres link

Please have a look at these flyers for some
sporty holiday fun and an important message
about measles which is on the rise in Lewisham
at the moment. 

https://www.better.org.uk/leisure-centre/london/lewisham

